
VILLAGE OF KINDERHOOK CLIMATE SMART COMMUNITY TASK FORCE  

April 10, 2018 
 
ATTENDING: Bill Mancini (Chair.), Warren Applegate, Aileen Leventon, Rich Phillips (Trustee) 
 
ELECTRIC VEHICLE CHARGING STATION: Application is complete enough for submission. B. 
Mancini will work with Village Clerk and Robyn Reynolds, CDRPC senior planner, to submit the 
application within the next two weeks. The budget contains funding for installation to address 
aesthetic issues within Historic Zone. Public comment and ideas for appropriate siting issues will be 
considered when general format of application is approved. B. Mancini reported meeting with Bill 
Jennings of Jennings Electric to obtain a third quote for the installation.  
 
BUILDING A FOOD SMART COMMUNITY APRIL 21 & 22: W. Applegate shared final program 
outline. Task Force members assigned posting publicity locally and assisting at the event on the 21st. 
 
NEXT MEETING: Tuesday May 8. 7 p.m. 


